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Federal 

Yesterday, the House of Representatives passed H.R. 2299, the FY 2002 House Transportation Appropriations bill, by a vote of 426-1.

The Senate Appropriations Subcommittee on Transportation and Related Agencies is scheduled to meet on Tuesday, July 10, 2001, and the full Senate Appropriations Committee is scheduled to meet on Thursday, July 12 to review the FY 2002 Senate Transportation Appropriations bill.

If you have not already done so, please forward your support letters to the Senate Appropriations Transportation Subcommittee.  Please contact Marisa Valdez Yeager at (213) 922-2262 if you should have any questions.
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